
 
 

Thursday 12th December 

4th December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Thursday 12th December, Lealands High School will be taking part in Save the Children’s Christmas 

Jumper Day. We’re asking families to donate however much they can give, to help transform the futures of 

children in the UK and around the world. Save the Children make sure children are kept safe, healthy and 

learning, and change the future for good.  

 

There’s no need to buy a new jumper.  Your child can bring in an old jumper (plus a few decorations if you 

have them to spare). There are decorating templates online at christmasjumperday.org/schools-pack if you 

want to do this at home. 

 

Collection buckets will be available as students enter the school grounds. 

  

We would really appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a success – it’s a 

great cause, so together at school, we’ll be helping to create a brighter future for children, we can make the 

world better in our sparkly, silly jumpers! 

 

Christmas jumpers will replace the blazer for the day.   

 

 All other uniform MUST be worn: 

 School trousers or skirt 

 School shoes 

 School shirt and tie 

 

Please be aware that ‘hoodies’ will not be permitted and any jumper worn should be decorated or have 

a Christmas theme. 

 

Woolly wishes, 

 
Mr K Mason 

Assistant Headteacher  


